
PACT for Autism 
 

It is easy to keep in touch with PACT for Autism: 

 ‘Like' our Facebook page to receive news feeds 

 Twitter 

 Online Parent Forum – talk to other parents – visit the homepage and click 

on ‘Why not visit our forum’ 

 Sign up for our quarterly email newsletter via the homepage 

 Email us directly to ensure we have all your up to date contact details: 

info@pactforautism.org.uk 

How to register with PACT  

 Visit our website and create a User Name/Password - remember to log in 

to the website every time you visit www.pactforautism.org.uk 

 To fully access our services, please register with us – you can read all 

about the different types of registration on our registration page on the 

website.  All registrations are free of charge 

 Complete a paper registration form (you will receive emails with useful 

information).  Just ask one of our team for a copy of the form at any of 

our meetings. 
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